

July 2012

# "WHERE YOUR CHILD ALWAYS COMES FIRST!"

Warm weather is here! Please dress your child appropriately in addition to making sure that they have an adequate change of clothing in their cubby box. The children will be going on walks and enjoying the fresh air by going out into the gross motor area making it very important for them to have a sweater or jacket on during these weather transitioning days.

The Teaching Strategies website is up and running. Emails have been resent to all parents asking to join the Teaching Strategies website.

Reminder: Tultion payments are due on time. Any payments made after your due date will result in a late fee added to your current amount. Envelopes have to be handed to a teacher or can be made online via our website.

### **Important News**

Parents, remember that teachers are not allowed to put sunscreen on your children. Please be sure to apply some at home before coming to school.

### **Kindergarten Koalas**

Yay for Summer!! Our school year has officially finished and it is time now to have some wet sunny fun. We will be doing many activities that involve outdoor water play and our unit for the month will be on Ocean and All It's Living Things. We will discuss sand, animals, water temperatures, waves, salt water and fresh water, and many more topics.

With the sun shining so bright please be sure to put sunscreen on your child in the morning before they come to school for that added protection. ③

Please check your childs cubby for appropriate clothing.

Thank you, Mrs. Jane

## **Teddy Bears Classroom**

Dear Parents,

For the month of July the Peanut Room has so much in store for your children. We have new and fun themes like Summer Olympics, Cooking and Circus Time.

We will still continue our letter lessons on the letters P-R. Parents if you would like any materials to help your child at home, we have plenty of items that can help further your child's education at home. Please either ask myself (Ms. Megan) or Ms. Joannie and we will be happy to help you.

Thank you and we look forward to an awesome summer!!

Ms. Megan & Ms. Joannie

## **Lions Classroom**

Dear Parents,

Summer is finally here! We are hoping for warm weather and sunny days to go out and play on the playground. If the temperature outside is too hot we will not be going out for gross motor play due to safety concerns. For the month of July, we will focus on summer, bubbles, swimming, and summer sports. We are hoping to have a wonderful summer full of fun and excitement.

Remember to wear sunscreen when heading out into the sun!

Ms. Jessica

#### **Bears Classroom**

For the month of July, we will be continuing our studies on opposites, covering the topics of back/front, top/bottom, up/down, and under/over. We will also be celebrating the 4<sup>th</sup> of July with special creative projects involving glitter and sand. We will continue our outdoor sensory experiences with water by adding spoons, cups, boats and fish.

Ms. Taga

## **Dragons Classroom**

Dear Parents.

Summer is finally here. I have many fun activities planned for the month of July. We will be learning about Ocean Life and everything from seaweed to fish. We will continue to review the alphabet and numbers 1-10. Have a wonderful summer!

Ms. Hope

## **Butterfly Classroom**

Farewell Fitness! Last month was such a success for our Food Fun and Fitness unit. The class was able to learn about healthy eating habits and various exercises to keep them fit and strong.

For this month our new unit is entitled: Let's Go To The Circus! Children will dress up like clowns in the dramatic play area and walk the tight rope during outdoor time. The circus camp is filled with challenges that will make you stronger, wiser, and maybe even a little sillier.

Mrs. Claudia & Ms. Irene